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Attn Stuart Minty
Planning Department
London Borough Camden
Town Hall

Argyle Street Entrance
London NW1

30" November 2007

Your Ref: 2007/4560/P
Our Ref: 343.

Dear Mr Minty,

RE: 4 Heath Hurst Road London NW3 Proposed rear extension and minor alterations

Following our brief conversation on site on the 13" November, subsequent
discussions and our withdrawal of the application for the formation of a full width
rear extension and basement. We enclose three copies of our drawings numbered
343/ 01-12 showing the existing and proposed plans and elevations for the above.
We further enclose a fee of £ 135.00 together with a design and access statement
and three copies of the location plan and TP1 forms and photographs.

It is entirely possible that you will treat this application as a substitution of an
existing application that has been withdrawn. In the event piease refund the

£135.00. If it is decided to treat this application as an entirely new applica’ion the
fee would obviously stand.

We have taken on board your initial comments with regard to the formation of an
additional floor and your design teams comment that they would be prepared to
consider a different roof configuration to accommodate a more useful roof space and
thus a more useable second floor of maybe one and a haif stories. To this end we

~31 De submitting a separate application for your comments in the near future.
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IR meaniime i you Dave any guernies or require further information please

contact tho wrritor

Yours truly,

NICHOLAS NORDEN

Parthers:
Andrew David Neale Bsc(Hons)Dip Arch Riba
Nicholas Roy Norden Dip Arch Arch Assoc.



